M E M O R A N D U M



TO:                 RANDY POE, SUPERINTENDENT
		BONNIE RICKERT, CHAIRPERSON
		BOARD MEMBERS

FROM:           DR. JIM DETWILER, DEPUTY SUPERINTENDENT/CAO

DATE:	AUGUST 22, 2018

RE:                 CONNER MIDDLE SCHOOL GRANT AWARD – PROJECT LEAD THE WAY


[bookmark: _GoBack]Conner Middle School has been awarded a grant in the amount of $3,000.00 from Project Lead The Way, Inc. to be used for the PLTW Gateway program in the 2018-2019 academic year.
I recommend the Board approve this grant as presented.



Dr. James Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO



		
	



